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Dear OHC members and supporters:

As you may have heard, we are in the midst of a major round of hospital cuts and restructuring across Ontario. Local health coalitions, fight-back committees and concerned citizens groups are mobilizing in towns hit hardest by the cuts. We have formed a province-wide hospital campaign committee comprised of several hundred representatives from local groups and coalitions, municipalities, health professionals, unions, and doctors to work together to protect our local public hospital services. Below, I have summarized some of the cuts and privatization to give you a full picture of what is happening. 

At the request of the committee, we have produced a series of materials for mass distribution including postcards, magnetic bumper stickers, buttons and posters. I have attached an order form if you would like to order materials for your group. We are doing this on a cost-recovery basis so the prices are the lowest we could find for Canadian, union-made materials.  We will send out your order once we receive payment. We do not have the capacity to send out single items, so we can only accept orders for 20 items or more. In our next mailing (next week) we will send a postcard to every person on our mailing list. If you are not on our mailing list, but would like to be, please send an email to us at ohc@sympatico.ca and we will add you.

If you would like to make an order for 20 items or more, please fill in the attached form and send it in with payment. We will courier the materials to you. If you would like to get a high-quality pdf version of the graphic to buy your own billboard in your community, or to print your own materials, we can send you the graphic by email.

We will be launching the campaign website next week and will be informing everyone of upcoming Town Hall meetings across the province to save our local hospital services. Please let us know if you have an event planned.

More information on the cuts to and closures of local hospitals is below. In December, we released a full report on the hospital cuts to that time across Ontario -- see our website at www.ontariohealthcoalition.ca. We will be releasing an update soon. 

Thanks and warm regards,

Natalie Mehra

Director
